
Brush Collection Policy
Brush will be collected twice each year.  A schedule showing the 
collection days for each street will be posted on the City website 
(http://www.kingstontn.gov) and also on social media and in the 
Roane County News.

The schedule could vary due to weather conditions and/or the amount of participation by residents.  
Make-up days will be held on the Friday of each week, and added as a third week if necessary.

Brush left for collection must meet the following guidelines:

•  A maximum quantity of two brush piles 4-feet wide x 4-feet tall and 10-feet long will be
    collected from each household per visit.
•  Our equipment is unable to collect brush placed beneath overhead obstructions, such as
    tree limbs or low hanging utility cables.
•  Brush must be brought to the curbside and not placed in the street, on sidewalks, or where
    it blocks utility meters, poles, or fi re hydrants.
•  Brush and limbs shall be neatly stacked in 4-foot x 4-foot piles with the ends facing the
    same direction.  Leaves or other debris may not be mixed with brush.
•  Please call about stumps or limbs larger than 12-inches in diameter.
•  Lumber or construction waste materials will not be collected.
•  Commercial, industrial, construction, or land clearing projects are not included in the brush
    collection program and will not be collected.

FALL CITY-WIDE BRUSH PICK UP SCHEDULE FOR 2020

FIRST WEEK

PLEASE HAVE BRUSH READY FOR PICK-UP BY 7:30 AM 

ON THE SCHEDULED DATE


